
 
 
 

Formative feedback 
 
 

 
Assessment potential  
 
 
I understand your aim is to go for the Photography/Creative Arts* Degree and that 
you plan to submit your work for assessment at the end of this course. From the 
work you have shown in this assignment, providing you commit yourself to the 
course, I believe you have the potential to pass at assessment.  In order to meet 
all the assessment criteria, there are certain areas you will need to focus on, 
which I will outline in my feedback.     
 
 
Feedback on assignment  
 
You have submitted an assignment with a valid idea and one that reflects upon 
your enthusiasm to push your ideas. Reflecting upon photography is an 
interesting concept and using hands ties in with your reflective notes and 
reference. It’s encouraging that you are prepared to think ‘out of the box’ and this 
is something that you should continue doing in the future and as you note you are 
on a learning journey. I think though that the assignment feels too much like one 
of the exercises rather than a real creative output. If I’m honest it feels like you 
have gone through the motions and haven’t taken enough time to consider or 
reflect upon the final project. As you say, it was produced in a short period I think 
that you should invest more time and reflection into future assignments. You 
should be aiming to make work that will appeal to a neutral viewer and engage 
them. Although digital photography is prevalent now I don’t think that film 
photography has become such a distant memory that people don’t know anything 
about it. A younger generation may have a different connection but would the 
images draw them in, probably not. I think that reflecting upon your ideas over a 
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longer period of time will help with your projects. I found some of your comments 
interesting in your introduction particularly about the reaction of people on the 
park to the tripod and camera. Maybe, photographing their reactions would have 
resulted in more engaging pictures for an objective viewer. I think that this 
contextual thinking and a more refined conceptual approach will help your 
photography. This though is born out of allowing yourself time to consider your 
working methodology and visual strategy. So although you have responded to the 
brief and produced images that respond to the technical brief I don’t feel that they 
would necessarily hold the viewers’ attention. Producing work and making 
projects is predominantly for an audience so try to keep this in mind in the future 
even for your assignments. The hands theme and emotion also needs looking at, 
your hands do not reflect your thoughts particularly in context of your inspirations 
such as Nagy and Steieglitz. Maybe another opportunity would have been to 
stage the images further, pre visualizing with a story board this could have 
allowed you to push your creativity and ideas further. However, you are on a 
learning journey and as I said at the beginning I think that you have attempted to 
respond to the brief in an alternative way. This is encouraging but as I have also 
said I think that ultimately you should be investing more time into your ideas, 
shooting and reviewing and responding to your analysis. 
 
Coursework 
 
Continue to work through your coursework and push your ideas. 
 
Research 
 
Engagement with research and critical analysis is expected and it’s important that 
you evidence this within your blog. Presently your research is minimal. You 
should be expanding upon this and making appropriate references and 
highlighting. For example, within your introduction you talk about Nagy and 
Stieglitz and your hand influence. It would be preferable if you evidenced this 
research on your learning log and really beneficial if you evidenced critical 
analysis of the work. Why do you like it? Why do you not like it? Why has it 
inspired you? Also it would be a good idea to look at the photographers that I 
recommend in my report and respond to them within your learning log along with 
self-initiated research. 
 
The assessment team will be looking for your critical input! 
 
Suggested reading/viewing  
 
Continue reading and reflecting upon the course material and the artists 
recommended in the last assignment here: 
 



Alex Soth (Sleeping by the Mississippi): 
http://alecsoth.com/photography/?page_id=14 
 
Tony Ray Jones: 
https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/gallery/2011/may/30/tony-ray-jones-
the-english 
 
 
 
Take a look at these photographers who have responded to the demise of 
analogue photography: 
 
Michel Campeau: http://www.core77.com/posts/26088/Photographing-the-Death-
of-Darkrooms-The-Work-of-Michel-Campeau 
 
Richard Nicholson (Last One Out): http://www.richardnicholson.com/projects/last-
one-out/ 
 
 

Tutor name C Coekin 

Date  25/06/17 

Next assignment 
due 

25/08/17 

 


